
 
 

                                                  
 

 

November 10, 2021 

To: Mayor and Members of Council 

From: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager                       202103072 

Subject:   Appointment to the Board of Examiners of Plumbers – Joshua McMullen 

 

The Administration is requesting the appointment of Joshua McMullen to the Board of 

Examiners of Plumbers. Mr. McMullen has over eight years of experience in the 

plumbing profession and has been serving as an instructor, covering various areas of 

the field, since 2019. 

 

With the approval of City Council, the Administration will proceed with this 

appointment, which will be for a term of five years. Mr. McMullen’s resume is attached 

for your information. 

 

Attachment 

 

 

 

 


